
 

The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its 

families and community, is to provide an educational environment which will 

enable each student to achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to 

become a well-rounded individual who is an involved, responsible citizen.   
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September 12, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Ward Melville High School Students: 

 

Welcome to the 2016–2017 school year at Ward Melville High School!  Hopefully, the new school year has gotten off to 

a productive and memorable start for your son/daughter. 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend our Annual Open House at Ward Melville High School on Thursday, September 

22, 2016 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.  Our Open House serves as an informal meeting in which you will be introduced to 

your son/daughter’s teachers.  In addition, you will be given an overview of each syllabus and individual course 

expectations.  As this program is an overview of your child’s academic program, you will have an opportunity to discuss 

individual issues on December 6, 2016 at the Parent/Teacher conferences. 

 

Using the form below, please ask your student to fill in the subject, teacher and room following an “A” day 

schedule.  This information can also be found using the Parent Portal. 

 

The Guidance Department will host a Workshop for Parents of Seniors on the “College Application Process.”  This will 

begin at 6:15 p.m. in the auditorium.   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We trust that you will have a pleasant evening and we look forward to meeting you on September 22
nd

. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Finnerty 

Assistant Principal 
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WARD MELVILLE HIGH SHCOOL 

THURSDAY – SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

 

SENIOR-PARENT WORKSHOP 6:15 PM – 6:45 AUDITORIUM 

OPEN HOUSE – BEGINS 7:00 PM 



  
 

WARD MELVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

OPEN HOUSE BELL SCHEDULE 

Begins 7:00 pm 

Thursday, September 22, 2016 

“A” Day 
 

 

 

PERIOD TIME COURSE NAME 
ROOM 

NUMBER 
TEACHER 

1 7:05 – 7:15    

2 7:20 – 7:30    

3 7:35 – 7:45    

4 7:50 – 8:00    

5 8:05 – 8:15    

6 8:20 – 8:30    

7 8:35 – 8:45    

8 8:50 – 9:00    

9 9:05 – 9:15    

 

 
 
 
 

 


